
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/12/2014 7:13:18 PM
Subject: Bill action notice from Governor Haley

Today, March 12, 2014, Governor Haley signed into law R.150, H.4576, a bill allowing school districts to waive 
instructional time missed due to winter storms.

Thank you,

Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley 
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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